
 
 
 
 
 

Office of Planning, Design and Construction 
 

CONSTRUCTION ACTIVITY NOTICE 
 

Mt. Hope Bridge Replacement 
 
 

June 4, 2018 
 

Adjacent Occupants and users of the Mt. Hope Bridge on Riverview Rd. 
 

This correspondence provides a status update for the re-opening of the Mt. Hope Bridge. 
 
 

Dates for Activity: June-July 2018   
 

Work Activities: Reopening of the Mt. Hope Bridge 

 
 

The bridge at Mt. Hope is scheduled to re-open by the end of July.   
 

• Masonry work on the guardrail columns will take approximately 2-3 weeks. 
• Paving of the bridge surface and approaches will follow and take about 1 week. 
• Upon successful final inspection, the bridge will re-open to traffic while final landscaping 

restoration takes place. 
• Please continue to use the alternate routes until further notice. 
• Fencing has been reduced around the bridge and the direct access to the barns has been 

restored.  
• I will send out another update once the bridge is officially open for use. 

 
 

 
 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact: 

Shaun Garvey 
Project Manager 
Williams College 

413‐597‐3232 
smg3@williams.edu 
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